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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
FY2021 REVALUATION UPDATE
ALL REAL & PERSONAL PROPERTY ACCOUNTS

The Dedham Board of Assessors invites submissions of proposals from qualified firms licensed to practice in the Commonwealth of Massachusetts for the FY21 Revaluation Update as required by M.G.L. Sealed bids must be submitted in accordance with specifications outlined in the Request for Proposal. Sealed bids shall be received at the Town Manager’s Office, Rm #209 no later than 3:00 p.m. on February 7, 2020, at which time they will be opened.
Specifications may be obtained at the Assessor’s Office (Room 213) or on the Town’s website at www.dedham-ma.gov  on or after January 21, 2020. If mailing is required, please enclose a non- refundable money order for $10.00 payable to the Town of Dedham. Each bid must be accompanied by a bid bond of at least 5% of the bid price. The successful bidder will be required to furnish a performance bond in the amount of the contract price.
The Town of Dedham reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, or to select a bidder whose proposal is not the lowest, as deemed in the best interest of the Town of Dedham.
							Leon Goodwin, Town Manager
							Chief Procurement Officer





